
 

Alaska 
Maternal and Child Health Block Grant 2024 

The Maternal and Child Health Services Block Grant, Title V of the Social Security Act, is the only 
federal program devoted to improving the health of all women, children, and families In Fiscal Year 
2022, 93% of all pregnant women, 99% of infants, and 61% of children nationwide benefitted from a 
Title V-supported service. To learn more about Title V, visit www.amchp.org.  

 

 

 

 

MCH Block Grant Funds to Alaska 

FY 2020 $1,106,794 

FY 2021 $1,113,786 

FY 2022 $1,132,163 
 

*States must provide a $3 match for every four Federal dollars allocated. 

 

 

Alaska Expenditures Funding by 
Source in FY 2022 

 

Percentage Served by the Alaska 
MCH Program* 

95.0% Pregnant women 

100.0% Infants under one 

50.0% Children and adolescents 

54.0% Children with special health care needs 

2.0% Others 

*2022 State/Jurisdiction Annual Reports Submitted to the Maternal 
and Child Health Bureau 

 

 

$1,127,811 

$7,667,604 

Federal Allocation (12.82%)

State MCH Funds (87.15 %)

http://www.amchp.org/


 

 

 

State spotlight: Epidemiology and Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACEs) 
The Maternal Child Health Epidemiology Unit completed comprehensive work on the epidemiology of Adverse 
Childhood Experiences (ACEs) in Alaska. The new resource is intended as a pivotal report targeting a broad 
interdisciplinary audience with interest in ACEs in Alaska. Drawing on combined data from multiple sources, it 
examines disparities, highlights evidence-based interventions and recommends opportunities for prevention.  

 
 

Current Special Projects of Regional and National Significance (SPRANS)  
Special Projects of Regional and National Significance (SPRANS) funding complements the formula funding 
each state receives and helps ensure the success of state Title V, Medicaid, and CHIP programs by driving 
innovation, responding to emerging and entrenched issues, and building capacity for integrated systems of care 
for women, children, and families. 
 
Building Data Capacity in Alaska 
Alaska Department of Health, Juneau, AK (AK-00) 

 

 

 

Additional links and ways to contact AMCHP:  
Alaska’s Department of Health uses Title V funds to protect and improve the health of Alaska’s women, children, 
and families.  
 
For additional information about the Title V MCH Block Grant in your state, visit www.mchb.tvisdata.hrsa.gov.   
  
For additional information about AMCHP, visit www.amchp.org or contact Sherie Lou Santos, AMCHP Chief 
Government Affairs Officer, ssantos@amchp.org. 
 

 

 

For more information, contact:  
MCH Director CSHCN Director  State Family or Youth Leader 
Rebekah Morisse      Joanne Singleton  John Cartwright   
Title V Director  CSHCN Director          Title V Family Leader  
(907) 334-2424 (907) 269-3430 (907) 334-2420 
rebekah.morisse@alaska.gov   joanne.singleton@alaska.gov john.cartwright@alaska.gov    

 

http://www.mchb.tvisdata.hrsa.gov/
http://www.amchp.org/
mailto:ssantos@amchp.org
mailto:rebekah.morisse@alaska.gov
mailto:joanne.singleton@alaska.gov
mailto:john.cartwright@alaska.gov

